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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had so much fun this term and as it ends, we would like to celebrate with a Christmas party. Some 

children will be leaving the caterpillar room to become beautiful butterflies in January, so this is the perfect time 

to say goodbye to those children and celebrate the festive fun.   

On Friday 20th your child is invited to wear their own clothes/ Christmas outfits for a party within the setting. We 

will have party food, games Christmas crafts, music and lots of Christmas magic.  

 
 
 
 
 
Miss Niamh Lewis  
Caterpillars Room Leader  
 


